VICE-PRESIDENT
INDIA

NeEw DELHI

23 May,1957.

Dear Mr,Roerich,

Thank you for your
letter of the 20th inst, I
have  just received the two
volumes of your BLUE ANNALS.
I shall certainly réad them wit
pleasure when I get a little
leisure.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely

Waocln

(s, Radhakrl

Mr.George M.Roerich,
"Crookety",
Kalimpong,




